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This is not a pressing issue for Qld, or for Australia for that matter. Amending 
this law would effectively revoke voting rights for a number of people who are, 
ironically, most often at the whim of government policy. 

Voting in Australia is a wonderful system, I look forward to it and its easy to fit 
into my day, placing further restrictions will only decrease the overall numbers of 
valid votes. Granted this would no doubt save money in the counting but you'll 
never convince me our budget is that dire. 

If its not broke don't fix it, get on with the important stuff! 

And yes, I voted for you but my confidence is wavering ... 
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